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The chief purpose of our State and Federal Constitutions are to limit the powers of 

government in order to protect our freedom, liberty and control of the government.  

Any proposal to limit the actions of citizens is a confrontment of our right to self-rule.  

Employment of School superintends as well as their possible termination has to 

remain under local control since these actions are contractable, term limit and 

performance-based pay scale. 

 

It is my firm belief that the supporters of this bill aim to protect those who promote 

policies that are contrary to the citizens of the district and provide them with job 

security without recourse.  In our open market, the only job security is to meet and 

exceed performance standards. 

 

Keep State Government out of our School Districts 

 

Mike Sears 

Cloverdale  


